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[EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission
Date & Time: 02/04/2021 7:45 am

Response #: 61

Submitter ID: 40824

IP address: 50.35.110.237

Time to complete: 8 min., 5 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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Thank you,

(o) Hillwood

(o) No Response Needed

Jocelyn Hudson

jlhudson7@hotmail.com

2/4/2021

Rezoning of the west side of the Park and Ride

| have lived in Shoreline for forty years and have seen many changes. In the last two years so many changes have
come along that | cannot keep up. Some feel very sad and very quick. | understand the need for some changes due to
public transit but some | cannot understand at all. | live on the cul de sac directly behind the new Shea Apartments
that are going up. This is oppressive enough but now | understand you all are interested in cutting down the trees on
the west side of the Park and Ride. This makes absolutely no sense and the proposal is a crushing blow to wildlife, the
environment and the overall well-being of our little neighborhood. | implore you to put on the brakes and consider
these misguided decisions. Our little town needs a little tender care right about now and saving those trees at the
Park and Ride is a lovely start. Thank you for your time and consideration.
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